
Dear Parent, 
 
Confirmation of place on the Southport end of year trip. 
 
Here are some further details you may need to know for your child’s trip to Southport on Wednesday 
9th July 2025. 
 
Students will be leaving school at 9.00am and going to the Vue Cinema in Southport where they will be 
watching ‘How to Train a Dragon’.  They will then go to ‘Tenpin Southport’ for the afternoon. 
 
The students are not expected to wear school uniform however it is important that your child is dressed 
appropriately.  They are representing the school and as such, please ensure that all clothes are suitable, 
for example shorts and skirts are a suitable length.  Students will also need to wear appropriate shoes 
for the bowling in the afternoon but are not expected to hire bowling shoes once there.  Short, hotpants 
style shorts and crop tops that do not cover the chest or midriff are not appropriate and should not be 
worn.  Wearing inappropriate clothing may result in a child not being allowed to go on the trip and a 
refund will not be given by the cinema or bowling venue 
 
Students can buy food once we are at the cinema and at the bowling venue or bring a packed lunch if 
they wish.  Students on free school meals can order a packed lunch which they will be able to collect 
from the canteen before we leave in the morning.  If you would like to do this, please contact school on 
the email address or telephone number below by Friday 4th July.  As it is most likely going to be warm, 
students will need to bring water as it is really crucial that they stay hydrated during the day.  Also, sun 
protection may be required. 
 
We are due to return to school at approximately 3.00pm so students will be able to make their usual 
way home at the end of the day.  If for any reason we are delayed, we will contact you and post this on 
our school social media sites. 
 
To ensure a great day out for all please remind your child that as representatives of Burscough Priory 
Academy, students are expected to behave in a polite and considerate manner at all times in accordance 
with the school’s  Behaviour Policy. The decisions and instructions of staff must be entirely respected 
and followed at all times. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact school on 01704 893259 or via 
enquiries@burscoughprioryacademy.org   

Yours faithfully, 

Burscough Priory 
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